

TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2025

Dear Parents,

Wow! It's almost Fall. The weather is so nice right now, so we will be spending a lot of time outside before it gets too cold.

We will be focusing on fall this month and getting ready for the cooler weather that will be approaching. We will be going over our ABC's, numbers, fall colors, classroom, manners, all about fall, and. We ask that all the parents take their children's summer clothes and shoes home and bring weather appropriate clothing.

Don't forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a \$2.00 donation for the snacks please. Some parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things easier. We will also be celebrating Labor Day in September! We will be CLOSED on Monday September 1st to celebrate!

Reminders:

- Change of clothes
- · Snack \$2.00
- Closed Monday Sep. 1st

Thanks,

Ms. Haylie

Ms. Kassie

Ms. Alecia